
Robinsfield Infant School Weekly News  

Monday 29th September 2008 

Assembly theme for the week: Eid and Rosh Hashanah 
Monday 29th September 

Eid menu and activities 

Tuesday 30th September 

Kalyan out AM Health and safety training. 

Admission meetings with Tanya for new families in Years 1 and 2 

Wednesday 1st October 

2K assembly 9.15 am 

Julie out Deputy Head’s conference 

Thursday 2nd October 

Julie out Deputy Head’s conference 

Friday 3rd October 

Julie out Deputy Head’s conference 

Linda out AM 

   Tea party and raffle for parents and carers with children in 

Nursery and Reception. 

All donations for the raffle very welcome! 

Friday 26th September 2.00pm. 

                 All very welcome!       

 
Dressing up Clothes 

       
If any parents and carers have any dressing up clothes or outfits, we are urgently in need, for our Nursery 

and Reception.  
Outfits or items of clothing such as hats, coats, princess / prince outfits etc would all be very much 

appreciated. 

 

Clubs Updates  
Wednesday October 1st 

Yr 1 sports club begins in the hall. 
Reception Arts and Crafts begins in the spare Recep tion classroom. 

 
Please collect your children promptly at 4.15pm. 

 
There are a few spaces left in the Year 2 French cl ub, the year 1 girls’ football 
and the Reception Arts and Crafts club.  Please see  Liz if you are interested. 

 
 



Reading Targets  
We will soon be sending children home with reading book marks in their 

guided reading books. These book marks will show yo u what targets we are 
working on with your child in school and help you t o know what to focus on at 

home. More information will be sent out soon. 
 

Special Lunch Day Robinsfield Infant School 
 

Eid Menu  
 

Monday 29 th September 
 

Roz Bi Shagria . 
(Arabic rice pilaf with noodles - vegetarian). 

 
Lamb and courgette kebab – halal for this special day.             

Pitta bread 
 

Green beans, Lebanese style     Sweet corn. 
 

Assorted sweets – eastern style. 
 

Rice pudding and rose water syrup. 
 

 
School Books 

Could we make a big plea to all parents and carers. We appear to be missing a vast 
amount of school books including guided readers.  

We would really appreciate it if you could sort through your children’s books at 
home and return any with a Robinsfield stamp. 

Many thanks 
 

Lunch Money 
Please hand lunch money / cheques to Liz at the Reception desk. Please note we 

can only accept cash in a sealed envelope. 
 

Assembly Reminder 
Wednesday 1 st October 9.15am-9.30am 2K class assembly. 

Wednesday 8 th October 2H assembly 9.15am-9.30am. 
Wednesday 22 nd October Nursery assembly 9.15am. 

 
 

Thank you – Tanya 


